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Mr, Rolland, the Owners Superintendent and Mr. Minde
the Owners Representative, visited thie Office today
concernimg our letter of the 30th April.

lMr, Rolland pointed out that on the occesion of the
survey at Rotterdam in March (Rotterdam Rpt. No. 53552) rthe
Surveyor was instructed to complete the General Examination
for postponement of the Special Survey. He went on to say
that most of the items listed for completion of this
examination in our letter of the 30th April, had been
covered by a recent Annual Load Iine survey.

The cace has been discussed with Mr. Allan who hag
agreed that sufficient has been done at Rotterdam and at

London where the Load Iine Survey was held, to agree to a
postponement of the Special Survey until April, 1963,

I'r. Allan considers however, that the Rotterdam
surveyore should be asked to explain why a com lete Ceneral
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Examination wae not carried out when the ship was at their
port.

2nd May, 1962.
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